
PUBLIC NOTICE 

IMPERIAL COUNTY AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

HEARING BOARD VACANCY 

Three (3) Public Members 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Imperial County Air Pollution Control District Board of 

Directors is soliciting interested individuals to serve on the Imperial County Air Pollution 

Control District Hearing Board.  Members/alternates are appointed for a three-year term 

by the Imperial County Air Pollution Control District Board of Directors. The following 

are expectations of applicants: 

 

1) A commitment to the Hearing Board to the Air Pollution Control District 

2) General members of the public, who are familiar with the services provided 

by the Air Pollution Control District to the County of Imperial, may apply.  

3) Recommended that applicant have professional or personal experience in the 

following background areas: healthcare, medicine, law, and/or engineering   

4) A commitment to regularly attend scheduled hearings 

 

Board members are paid $45 per meeting and all expenses for training are paid for by the 

Air District. 

 

If you are interested, please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 940 W. Main 

Street, Suite 209 or by phone 442-265-1020 to request an application or you may obtain a 

copy at the Clerk of the Board’s website.   

 

Applications must be completed and submitted to the Clerk of the Board’s office 

with the option to be submitted via email to blancaacosta@co.imperial.ca.us no later 

than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, February 28, 2025. 

 

 

BLANCA ACOSTA 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of Imperial 
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